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Issue Date: April 8th, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
This notice is to inform you of changes affecting item(s) that you have purchased from Littelfuse. 
 
Description of the Change: 

 

Reason for The Change: 

 
Effective Date of the Change: 

 
What You Need to Do:   

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service Representative or 
your Inside Sales Representative. We appreciate your business and our continued partnership.    
 
Sincerely, 

 

Zachary Naughton 
Global Product Manager 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

• We had announced via LFPCN.C0286 the movement of final assembly of finished good 9011 to 
Indonesia. This will no longer be possible, and the product will be obsoleted immediately. 

• The retail version of this switch, 9011-BX, will also be obsoleted. 

• Complications with the tooling and transfer process described previously have arisen that no 
longer make it financially viable to produce this part. 

• This is effective immediately. 

• Open orders will require fulfillment from the limited stock available. No future orders will be 
accepted. 


